SERENITY IN THE KUBO GROUP CONSCIOUS MEETING
                      
                  Minutes of the February, 2014 meeting
 
The meeting was called to order at 12:00 noon.  The Treasury report 
was accepted as read for the month of January.
 
                                    Old Business:
 
Bob C was not present for this meeting to report on how he did 
with the 12 Steps starter packs. His report was postponed 
another month.
 
The Central Luzon District with the Pampanga areas including the 
Angeles groups plus San Fernando and Subic  will be named the 
Luzon Area District. The Manila groups will have their own district area.  
The Luzon Area will have their first meeting at the Cebu round up this 
month.  The first GSO meeting group is finally under serious construction.
 
The order for the MEETING IN A POCKET books arrived this week and
our group now has 100 books for distribution.
 
The group voted unanimously to have the Tuesday Steps meetings to
include a Traditions meeting on the 4th Tuesday of each month. This remains
unchanged even though there wasn't a first meeting 
 
The minutes for the January 5th meeting were approved as read
                                 
  New Business:
 
The group voted unanimously to discuss methods of raising money for a
potential Round Up in 2015 and other out side interests without using 7th
tradition funds.
 
The group voted unanimously to discuss and set the time and date for 
our monthly potlucks at our monthly Group Conscious Meeting
 
The meeting was adjourned at 12:53 PM.
 
Mel P 
Acting Secretary
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